
 

Tennessee Supreme Court  
Pro Bono Recognition Ceremony 

 
 
The Tennessee Supreme Court and the Tennessee Access to Justice 
Commission will host an event on Wednesday, October 18, at the Belmont 
College of Law in Nashville to publicly honor attorneys who have been 
recognized as Attorneys for Justice.  To RSVP, please complete the information 
below and return this form to the Administrative Office of the Courts on or 
before October 13, 2017. 
 

The event will begin at 5:45 p.m. 
 

Remarks and recognition of Attorneys for Justice  
will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m.,  
followed by light refreshments.  

 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone:  ________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address:  _____________________________________________________ 

 
Total Number of Guests, including Yourself  _______________________________________ 
 

 
 

Please return this form to the Pro Bono Coordinator 
at the Administrative Office of the Courts 

by fax to 615-741-6285 or email to ATJInfo@tncourts.gov. 
 

You may also return the form by mailing it to: 
Pro Bono Coordinator 

Administrative Office of the Courts 
Nashville City Center, Suite 600 

511 Union Street 
Nashville, TN 37219 

mailto:ATJInfo@tncourts.gov

